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San Diego Superior Court  

to Temporarily Suspend It’s Online  

Payment Systems.   
 Services Impacted on May 17th & 18th 

 

 

The San Diego Superior Court will temporarily shut down users’ ability to pay traffic 

fines and make existing installment payments on its website (www.sdcourt.ca.gov).  The public 

payment portal will be unavailable from Friday, May 17th at 5:00pm through Saturday, 

May 18th at noon.    

The shutdown is the result of Court staff upgrading the computer payment system.  The 

Court apologizes for any inconvenience this upgrade may cause. 
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